
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs,  

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the International Union of Game 

Biologists (IUGB) and the host institution of Warsaw University of Life 

Sciences, we are pleased to invite you to participate in the 36th IUGB Congress: 

QUO VADIS WILDLIFE MANAGEMENT? 

The future of wildlife management in the evolving social 

and environmental realities. 

For over a half century, IUGB has been a forum for discussion and presentation 

of research related to nature management, nature protection, agriculture, forestry 

and the coexistence of man and nature. 

The Congress will take place on August 28-31, 2023, at the Warsaw University 

of Life Sciences, and its organizers are the Institute of Animal Sciences and the 

Institute of Forestry Sciences of the Warsaw University of Life Sciences. 

The event is addressed to a wide range of scientists, practitioners dealing with 

nature management, nature conservation, forestry, and agriculture, as well as 

doctoral students and students of natural sciences. 

Main topics of our discussions, oral presentations and posters were grouped into 

the following thematic blocks: 

• Biology of wildlife 

• Ecology and environment 

• Managing of wildlife populations 

• Monitoring the game species – knowing how many animals there is or 

knowing how many can be shot? 

• Welfare, pathology and diseases 



• The role of urbanized areas for game and protected animals – benefits and 

threats for humans and animals 

• Wildlife management in forestry and agricultural agrocenosis 

• Hunting and society – methods of assessing public opinion, education and 

promotion of hunting as a protection and sustainable use of natural 

resources 

• Benefits and costs of wildlife management – recreation, business, 

mitigation of conflicts … or all in one (?) 

Registration for the Congress lasts until July 1st, 2023. More information can be 

found on the Congress website - https://wildlife.wisent.org/ 

Our partners: 

• European Bison Friends Society 

• Directorate of the State Forests 

• Kampinoski National Park 

We encourage you to participate and contact us. Questions can be sent to the e-

mail address: 

iugb2023warsaw@sggw.edu.pl 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Organizing Committee IUGB 

 

https://wildlife.wisent.org/

